
former Law Society Treasurer Jason 
SchooCmeester has tied the knot with his 

heau Caryn in Las fagas

Congratulations Jason!

NORTH AUSTRALIAN ABORIGINAL JUSTICE AGENCY
WELFARE RIGHTS SOLICITOR - KATHERINE (Re-Advertised)

We are seeking a lawyer with demonstrated experience in Welfare Rights/Tenancy issues 
or related areas to join the team who provide legal advice/information and casework 
assistance to individuals in relation to Welfare Rights (ie social security and tenancy) 
issues. That team also provides community legal education and capacity building for 
organisations about Centrelink (including income management) and housing issues. The 
successful applicant will also have input into NAAJA’s Welfare Rights law and policy reform 
activities. Successful applicants will have a demonstrated empathy and sensitivity to 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people, history and culture.

A competitive salary package is offered, with fringe benefits and remote, rental and airfare 
allowances. Interested parties are invited to obtain an information package contacting 
Glenn Miller on (08) 8982 5100 orglenn.miller@naaja.org.au Electronic applications, 
addressing the Selection Criteria and including an up to date CV, should be forwarded by 
COB 2nd September 2011 to:

Glenn Miller, Corporate Services Manager, glenn.miller@naaja.org.au www.naaja.org.au 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islanders are encouraged to apply.

Help to make a 
difference with 
voluntary positions 
for Community 
Minded People
The Human Research Ethics 
Committee (HREC) and 
the Aboriginal Ethics Sub 
Committee (AESC) consider 
the ethical implications of all 
potential research projects to 
be conducted by the Northern 
Territory Department of 
Health and Menzies School 
of Health Research (including 
Royal Darwin Hospital).

Vacancies currently exist for 
two lawyers on the Human 
Research Ethics Committee

You will be required 
to consider the ethical 
implications of each project 
submitted to the Committees 
as described in a written 
research proposal.

The Committees meet 
six times per year on a 
Wednesday afternoon.

For further information please 
phone Maria on 08 8922 
7922.

If you are interested in joining 
the Committee, please 
forward your expression of 
interest, and a copy of your 
CV to:

Ethics Administrator,
Human Research Ethics 
Committee,
PO Box 41096,
Casuarina NT 0811.

or email ethics@menzies, 
edu.au

discovery for a healthy 
tomorrow
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